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Thursday 9 February 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
REF Student Mobile Phones 
 
Students using their mobile phones within school is a major concern at Cranbury College. We 
are finding the use of their phones is impacting their attention and attendance to lessons. 
Students are frequently seen in and out of their lessons on their phones.  
 
As we are trying to promote a positive learning environment and ensure your child is kept safe, 
from Monday 20 February, we expect all students to hand in their mobile phones at the 
beginning of the school day. These will then be kept secure until the end of the day and handed 
back to your child by a member of staff. 
 
Please can you encourage your child to either leave their phones at home or hand them in to a 
member of staff at the beginning of the day.  
 
Failure to hand in their phones, will result in a phone call home and your child will not be 
allowed on school site.  
 
Just to remind you school will be closed tomorrow, Friday 10 February and will re-open after 
half term on Monday 20 February. 
 
If you have any concerns regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
Sharon Quittenton 
Re-Engagement Lead 
Cranbury College 
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